Nazareth School

August 1, 2025

Dear Nazareth School Community,

I am delighted to introduce myself as the new principal of Nazareth School. It is both an
honor and a privilege to be given the opportunity to serve this wonderful community. I
look forward to meeting each of you and working together to make this school year a
meaningful and enriching experience for our students.

As I begin this journey, I am deeply inspired by the Sisters of Nazareth and their
spirituality, and I am committed to reviewing our school's accreditation goals and
progress. Building strong relationships with our families, faculty, and staff is a priority
for me, and I am eager to get to know everyone better in the coming weeks.

Although I am new to Nazareth, I have had the privilege of serving as a principal in the
Diocese of San Diego for 13 years. I am originally from the Imperial Valley and have
dedicated 22 years of service to Catholic schools in both San Diego and the Imperial
Valley—Hfirst as a teacher and later as a principal.

I am deeply grateful for the opportunity to join this Catholic community, especially
during the Jubilee Year of Hope. I believe that together, we will continue to build a
strong, faith-filled environment where students thrive academically and spiritually.

Thank you for the warm welcome, and I look forward to a successful year ahead.

Holy Family of Nazareth, Watch Over Us, and Protect us!

Sincerely,
Ms. Annalisa Burgos, Principal
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